
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Sunday, January 5, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Our Mission Statement 
 We at Glencross, as part of the body 

 of Christ, are committed to obeying the 
 commands God has set forth in His 
 word  (the Bible) through 
  i) Worshipping God  
 ii) Evangelizing the unbeliever  
 iii) Discipling the believer 

Glencross Mennonite Church 
www.glencrosschurch.com 

Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5  I  204-822-3864 

9:30am Sunday School ~ 10:40 Worship Service 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week 

Monday, January 6 

7pm - Jr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross 

Tuesday, January 7 

Ministerial Meeting 

Wednesday, January 8 

7pm – Sr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross 

Thursday, January 9 

7pm - Bob & Anna’s care group meets @ church.                    

“The Treasure of Contentment.”  Bring your Bibles and a small 

snack to share 

Friday, January 10 

7:30pm – Matt and Jenn’s care group - Bible study at their 

house 

7:30pm – Peter & Vicky’s care group meet at their house – 

studying Lesson 3 & 4.  Please bring a small snack to share. 

7:30pm – Harold & Loretta’s cell group will be meeting @ their 

house  

Next Sunday’s Message – Dan Ingram – Circle Square Ranch 

Coming up 

Sunday, January 19, 3-6pm – Glencross Church Dart 

Tournament.  Age16 years and up.   

Church Picnic – June 14, 2020 @ Stanley Park 

 

 

 
 

Song Leader: Peter Hoeppner 

Pianist: Shirley Unrau 

Worship in Singing 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Bob Friesen 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Marla Zacharias 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Aurelia Wiebe 

Message – Herb Franz 

“How to Waste Time and Ruin a Year” 

James 4:13-17 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction  

 

 

Serving this morning in Tabor Home:   Art Letkeman (music)     

                    Ike Klassen (message) 

To Glencross Mennonite Church – Thank you so 

much for the generous outpouring of love and 

kindness that you showed me at the farewell service 

last Sunday as well as during the time I was at 

Glencross.  The watch will be cherished and a constant 

reminder of the friends and church family that have 

blessed me.  The words of encouragement, cards, 

emails, text messages, and the amazing fellowship 

meal meant a lot to me and were very much 

appreciated.  Love, Pastor Peter. 


